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Bremer Bay Primary School 
Success with Integrity 

Newsletter Term 3 Week 5  20th August 2020 

Welcome, everyone. 
 
River to Bay Athletics Carnival 
 
It has been another busy fortnight, with much planning and practice going into our River to Bay Athletics. Students 
and teachers are taking every opportunity to train between showers of rain. We look forward to seeing everyone at 
Gairdner tomorrow, with their enthusiasm and team spirit. I would like to thank those parents who have volunteered 
to help on the day, and to Alice, who came along to Gairdner to help with the line-marking on Monday. Please  
remember that food will not be available to purchase, so a packed lunch and a water bottle is required. 
  
Our busy Thursday afternoon! 
 
Congratulations to all of the students involved in presenting the first assembly this semester. It was exhilarating to 
see so many parents attending the afternoon presentation. The student councillors and the Junior Room students  
performed very well despite their nervousness at being the centre of our gaze. I always look forward to seeing what 
students are learning, and how they enjoy sharing that with their community.  
Following our fantastic Junior Room assembly, the athletics practice was another highlight of our fortnight. We are 
so grateful for the turnout of parents who were willing rivals for our little competition. It is so difficult in small schools 
to promote healthy competition, especially for athletics practice, and it was exciting to see our students strive to 
achieve greater results in the events than they had previously achieved, in daily practice.  
The icing on the cake for our busy Thursday afternoon, was the Stay and Play event and afternoon tea organised 
by the P&C. The students were grateful for this event as they competed with parents and chatted with friends,  
thoroughly enjoying the social-nature of the afternoon.  
Not one, but three of our students remarked that this afternoon had been the best of the year which is testament to 
the hard work of everyone who made it possible. As a school community, we can achieve great things.  
  
Recycling 
 
Very soon, our school will have two wool bales delivered to begin collection for our Cash for Containers initiative. 
Although we  are unable to start selling these items for a little while longer, we can certainly start collecting to get a 
head start. We have included a poster in this Newsletter outlining which containers can be recycled, remembering 
that it is important that items are not crushed. We encourage everyone to collect from far and wide, so that our 
school can enjoy the benefits of this wonderful fundraising opportunity. 
 
Private Music Tuition 
 
Please remember to email both Bonny and myself should you be interested in enrolling your 
child in private piano, vocal or theory training for 2021. See attached advertisement for details. 
  

Kindly, Venessa Hendry. 
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RIVER TO BAY ATHLETICS DAY 

Tomorrow, Thursday August 20 is the River To Bay 
Sports Day at Gairdner Primary School. Students 
need to be at Gairdner by 8.45am so that they are 
ready to participate in the march and then compete 
in events from 9.00am.  
 
SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT DAY 

There will be a School Development Day this Friday 
August 21. Students will be able to rest up after the 
River To Bay Sports as they are not required to  
attend on this day. 
 
FITZGERALD INTERSCHOOL SPORTS DAY 

The lunch order for the Fitzgerald Interschool 
Sports Day is included with this newsletter. 
Please return the order form with payment by  
Monday 14 September.  
 
LATE ORDERS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED 
 
ENROLMENTS 2021 

We are now taking enrolment applications for: 

If you know of any families with children that may be 
enrolling their children in 2021 or if your child will 
not be attending next year, would you please  
let the school know (Phone 9837 4010) to assist us 
with planning for next year. 
 
TRIPLE P POSITIVE PARENTING PROGRAM 
 
Want to make family life easier ï and happier?  
Triple Pôs Power of Positive Parenting seminar can 
help you understand why kids act the way they do, 
and how your reactions and words can make a big 
difference. 
 
Our 90-minute seminar is free for all WA parents 
and carers, and packed with ideas to help you give 
your children the best start in life, and get more en-
joyment out of being a parent. 
Book your free place now at  
http://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/wa. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                                       

CASH FOR CONTAINERS 
  
The Cash for Containers program 
will begin soon so we would like to 
encourage our families to start  
collecting containers. There is a 
brochure for the Cash for  
Containers program included in 
this newsletter. 

Bremer Bay Primary School 
Success with Integrity 

Dates for your diary.. 
 
River To Bay Sports Day - Thursday August 20 
 
School Development Day - Friday August 21 
 
Science Week Activities - Friday August 28 
 
Senior Class Assembly - 9.00am, September 10 
 
Interschool Athletics Lunch Order due -  
Monday 14 September 
 
Fitzgerald Interschool  Athletics -  
Friday September 18 

http://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/wa
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